
GOVT. GENERAL DEGREE COLLEGE AT KALIGANJ 

DEPARTMENT OF BOTANY 

 

 

NOTICE 

(21.08.2021) 

 

This is for information of all concerned that the undersigned is attending a Faculty 

Improvement Programme by UGC-HRDC, University of North Bengal from 

23.08.2021 to 22.09.2021. The allotted classes of undersigned for Botany (Hons. And 

General) will not be taken for the said period. 

 

Sd/- 

Partha Lodh 

Head, 

Department of Botany 

GGDC at Kaliganj 


